
Ottawa,
January 5, 1926

My dear Sir Arthur,

Major T.V. Scudamore.

I have received your letter dated January 6, 
regarding the above-mentioned officer. I am 
obtaining Ross's views on the subject and will 
then give the case my consideration.

With kind regards 
Believe me

Yours Sincerely,

General Sir A.W. Currie, G.C.M.G., K.C.B.,
The Principal and Vice-Chancellor, 

Mofli11 University,
Montreal.


